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You can nominate a colleague by submitting a recommendation (up to two pages), noting the exceptional qualities of the teaching assistant and your experiences working with him/her.  Recommendation forms can be found in HMNSS 1102.
Recommendations for the UWP TA-Award Nomination Committee can be submitted to Joshua Fenton’s mailbox by Friday, April 17th in HMNSS 1102.  
Email submissions can be sent to: joshuaf@ucr.edu
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